KIBABII UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY REGISTRAR (ACADEMIC AFFAIRS)
INTERNAL MEMO
From: Deputy Registrar (AA) Date: 20t September 2016

To: ALL STUDENTS Ref: KIBU/ACA/CORR. 17/VOL.1

RE: LAST DAY FOR PAYMENT OF SEMESTER FEES

This is to inform ALL STUDENTS that the LAST DAY to pay
the current Semester FEES will be Friday, 30th September
2016.

After this date University services at respective Sections and
teaching in Lecture Halls will be on offer for ONLY those

students who have paid the requisite fees.

In view of this we advise you to consult your

“ DEPUTY REGISTRAR (ACADEMIC AFFAIRS)

Copy to:

- Vice Chancellor

- Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA)

- Deputy Vice Chancellor (AFD)

- Deputy Vice Chancellor (PPRI)

- ALL Deans/Directors/COD’s/HOD’s




